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Fracking should be completely banned until more comprehensive studies are conducted relating to
health and environmental effects on water supplies. A recent, peer-reviewed study that appeared in
Science Advances has shown that infants born to mothers who lived within 1 kilometer of a
fracking site were 25% more likely to suffer low birth weights, and an increase in the probability of
birth defects.



